James O’'Hanlon
Head of Carecers & Teacher of
Chemistry

Thursday, 01 February 2018 j-ohanlon@dauntseys.org

Dear Parents,

I am writing to advise you about arrangements for the L6th Post Dauntsey’s Planning Event, originally
scheduled for the 3« March but now brought forward by one week to Saturday 24t February. As you are
hopetully aware, from last weel’s bulletin, the change was necessitated by success of the 1st XV in the National
School’s Vase, the semi final of which takes place on the 3« March.

I am pleased to report that our speakers for the original date are all able to make the 24th February:
Jonathan Critchley - Exeter University - A University’s Perspective

Paloma Shakouti - Pearson College - Degree Level Apprenticeships

Millie Whitehead- The Leap - Gap Years

James O’Hanlon - Head of Careers - Post Dauntsey’s Planning: An Overview

The aim of the event is to give members of the Léth and their parents an insight into the various options that
are available to pupils as they leave the school, the timetable they should be working to and the support the
school offers through the various processes.

This is the first stage of the Post Dauntsey’s Planning process, two further ‘off curriculum’ days are planned,
although these are designed for the pupils alone.

Timetable for Saturday 24t February

10am Coffee Memorial Hall

10.15am Welcome

10.20am Presentations

12.05pm Plenary

12.15 Buffet Lunch

I do hope you will be able to join us for what I believe will be a very informative event.
Yours faithfully,

i /G

James O’Hanlon
Head of Careers & Teacher of Chemistry
01380 814539
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